
Lee Anthony 
 
I am writing to with reference to the possible closure of Gilshochill train station. This 
service is vital for the residents of this area. We live on the top of a hill with 2 bus 
services which are not the most reliable 1 of these services is the no:8 bus which goes 
to Byres Road and the other the no:54 which eventually goes into to town. This train 
service helps people get to their work and back, children getting to schools and people 
going to college and university both in town and at Anniesland. We have read the 
stats to see that there are more passengers than ever using this service. It would have a 
highly negative impact on our community. Please do not close our station. We need 
this service. 
 


